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For immediate release 
August 31, 2018

11:30 a.m. Update regarding roof collapse at 
Calumet Water Reclamation Plant
We are grateful to report as of Friday morning that eight of the 10 individuals impacted by yes-
terday’s roof collapse at the Calumet Water Reclamation Plant have been released from area hos-
pitals. We wish them all a speedy recovery.

We are working with local, state and federal investigators to determine the cause of yesterday’s 
incident while at the same time mobilizing to begin the cleanup process.

Our staff have worked diligently to ensure treatment operations continued to function as de-
signed. There is no threat to the public and we will continue to treat water at the plant as normal.

The MWRD is extremely grateful for the tremendous effort put forth by the Chicago Fire Depart-
ment and other emergency responders in extricating the two trapped workers and attending to 
all of the injured. 
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Recovering Resources, Transforming Water 
Established in 1889, the MWRD (www.mwrd.org) is an award winning, special purpose government agency 

responsible for used water treatment and stormwater management in Cook County, Illinois.


